
From: Dale Bickel
To: Dale Bickel
Subject: FW: Engineering STA
Date: Monday, March 31, 2014 7:14:48 AM

 
 
From: Matthew Dodd [mailto:matt@joyfmguam.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2014 1:41 AM
To: Dale Bickel
Subject: RE: Engineering STA
 
Dear Mr. Bickel:
 
This e-mail is in regards to BSTA - 20130919AAA  My lawyer tells me there is no form for filing that
we have returned to full power and that we must write the FCC a  letter. We wish to inform the
FCC that repairs have been completed on KSDAS-FM’s transmitter as of 3/7/2014 and we are now
broadcasting at 3800 KW which is 100% of our authorized ERP. 
 
Please do inform me if this e-mail is adequate or if I should submit a letter in writing.
 
Sincerely,
 
Matthew Dodd
JOY FM
91.9 FM Guam & Rota – 89.9 FM Saipan, Tinian & Rota
290 Chalan Palosyo •  Agaña Heights, GU 96910-6405 USA
Guam Ph: 1.671.472.1111  • CNMI  Ph: 323.1113  •  Fax: 1.671.477.4678 
Web: joyfmguam.com  •  e-mail:  matt@joyfmguam.com 
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